
JBC Monthly Status Report – October 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• HMFH has continued to meet with each department at the high school and 
CTC in order to refine classroom needs.  We have now located the building on 
the site and are finalizing the schematic design. 

• On October 27th the committee unanimously decided to have HMFH move 
forward with planning for a distribution system that would support either of 
the following two options.

 

• Although Geothermal has been taken off the table, HMFH continues to look 
into other renewable energy sources that the school can utilize in tandem with 
the main HVAC system. 


